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A Message 

from the Head 

Teacher  

  “Where everyone has a voice”    

 
 

 
 

 am happy to be introducing you to our school. I hope our website provides you with the information 
you need about Brackenfield School and gives you an insight into the special opportunities and facilities 
offered at the school. We offer a full range of opportunities for children and students with special needs 

aged 4 to 16. 
 

 
Choosing a school for your child is very important and cannot be undertaken by only looking at our website 
and prospectus. Prospective parents/carers and pupils are welcome to visit the school at any time. Please 
ring the school office to make an appointment. I shall be pleased to show you around our school so that 
you can see the excellent provision which would be available to your child if you were to make 
Brackenfield School you choice. I would also be happy to discuss with you the particular needs of your 
child. 
 

 
We believe that education for our pupils includes not only the National Curriculum but just as importantly, 
life skills and social skills. We concentrate on providing for individual needs so that all of our pupils can be 
encouraged to achieve their best within a happy, caring and supportive community. 
 

 
Our proactive behaviour support ethos ensures that all pupils feel supported to manage their behaviour 
throughout the day. 
Whatever their special educational needs, I can assure you that your child will be well looked after by our 
dedicated and committed staff. 
 

 
I look forward to welcoming you to our school. 
 

 
Mrs T Turner 
Head Teacher 
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